
 

MILITARY RECRUITMENT NOTIFICATION FORM 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of 11th grade students: 
 
As you are probably aware, we are required by the federal government to supply, names, 
addresses and phone numbers of juniors and seniors to military recruiters, upon request, 
under the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001.  We typically receive a request each year shortly 
after school begins.  It has never been our practice at the Academy to provide information 
about our students to any agency or college and we will not do so at this time without first 
notifying parents.  Each parent has the right to “opt out” of this requirement if they do not 
want this information disclosed. 
 
Accordingly, we would like you to indicate below if you want us to disclose your student’s 
name, address and phone number to military recruiters by completing the appropriate box 
and returning this letter to us.  If we do not receive a response from you by September 19th, 
we will disclose your student’s information if requested as required by Federal law. 
 
Please give me a call if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy J. Seeley 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I, ______________________, parent/guardian of _____________________ (student 
name), give permission to GSA to provide information required by the No Child Left 
Behind Act of 2001 to military recruiters. 

 
I, ______________________, parent/guardian of _____________________ (student 
name), DO NOT give permission to GSA to provide information required by the No 
Child Left Behind Act of 2001 to military recruiters. 


